
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Brian_Newman@hsc.honda.com <Brian_Newman@hsc.honda.com>

Date: 7/28/2015 9:44:23 AM
Subject: RE: Celebrating Darlington Raceway

Brian,
Thank you for email.
Can you do a call at 11:30am?

Thank you, 
Katherine

From: Brian_Newman@hsc.honda.com [mailto:Brian_Newman@hsc.honda.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 7:42 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Celebrating Darlington Raceway

Katherine,

Thank you for the invitation to attend Celebrating Darlington Raceway event on August 4th from 4:00pm - 6:00pm.

Currently I have this in my Calendar to attend this event.

Thank You

Also when you get a moment could you please call me on my cell phone (843) 992-6995. This is concerning our invitation to 
Governor Haley for our line off ceremony on August 13th at 10:00am.

Thank you again.....

Brian Newman
President/CEO
Honda of South Carolina Mfg.,Inc.
1111 Honda Way
Timmonsville, S.C. 29161-9421
Work Phone: (843) 346-8175
Cell Phone: (843) 992-6995
Email: brian_newman@hsc.honda.com

"Proceed always with Ambition and Youthfulness"
Confidentiality Notice:
This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential information belonging to the sender 
and is intended only for the use of the party or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, retention or the taking of action in 
reliance on the contents of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in 
error, please immediately notify the sender and erase all information and attachments.
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